
Randy Bassi 

Having been a Director of SABABC for the last two years, I am interested in retaining my position 
as a Director. We have made significant progress in gaining new members and sponsors, which 
we will hopefully be able to continue to build upon and leverage into continued momentum into in 
person events. On a broader scale, I enjoy working with individuals within the South Asian 
community, particularly students in a mentoring capacity. As part of the Student Committee for 
Cassels Brock & Blackwell LLP, I expressed my desire for our firm to begin recruiting at Thompson 
Rivers University (a law school with a large South Asian student cohort), which our firm is now 
doing. Accordingly, in retaining my role as a Director with SABABC, I would like to continue 
contributing to existing diversity initiatives as well as building new initiatives with other members 
of the Board.  

 
 


